
CODE OF PRACTICE - SWIMMERS 

 

All club members are expected to comply with the following 'Code of Conduct' 

guidelines while taking part in any club activities. Similarly, it is expected that all 

members of Bury and Elton ASC including swimmers, teachers/ coaches, volunteers, 

and parents adhere to the following: 

All swimmers should arrive 10 minutes before the start time of each session. 

ARRIVE ON TIME 

Each swimmer should have their own goggles, swim caps, drinks bottles, boards, fins etc.  These should be 

organised before the start of each practice session. Swimmers should also use the lavatory before each 

practice session.  

EQUIPMENT 

Complete the work required – disruption of practice by a swimmer will be grounds for removal from the 

session.   Inform your teacher/coach if you are feeling unwell or you have a medical problem. 

WORK HARD 

Show respect and care for the property of others and pay others respect including all club coaches and 

teachers. Be polite to everyone; show team spirit and good sportsmanship at ALL times. 

RESPECT 

Be proud of yourself and of the club’s achievements. Support your club whenever and wherever possible. 

PROUD OF YOUR CLUB 

Any form of bullying will not be tolerated. 

BULLYING 

Swimmers must not drink alcohol or use tobacco products or illegal drugs or substances banned by British 

Swimming .  

DRUGS 


